
 
Friday, 24 July, 2022  

4D Class Dojo Reward Celebration  

Dear Parent/Caregiver,  

4D have reached their Class Dojo target and will be celebrating with a class party on the last day of term, 

Friday, 1st July. Students in 4D will be watching a movie (PG Rated) and supplied with a popcorn snack. 

Students are invited to wear mufti clothing (enclosed shoes and warm clothing).   

  

For your child to participate in the celebration, and to receive a popcorn snack, please complete and 

return the permission form below by Wednesday 29 June. 

  

  Kind regards,   

Natalie Donald  

  

   --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

4D Class Dojo Reward Celebration  

Please return to Mrs Donald by Wednesday, 29 June.  

Dear Mrs Donald,  

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________ of class 4D to 

watch a PG Rated movie with their class on Friday, 1st July.  

I also give permission for my child to receive a popcorn snack.   

My child has the following needs, allergies or concerns that you need to be aware of:  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________  

Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________ Signed: _____________________________  

Date: __________________________________________ PH: _________________________________  
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